
Memorandum 

 

 

TO:           Jeremy Gunn 

FROM:     Eric Scheinkopf 

RE:            Church Committee information on Balletti wiretap (Giancana) 

FILE NO.:4.0.2 (Giancana) 

 

This file was one of several in Box 28, Folder 2 

 

This file was not all that interesting.  It contained an interview with FBI agent Ralph Hill and a 

discussion of the Balletti wiretap.  Hill recounts an interview, along with other FBI agents, of Phyllis 

McGuire and Sam Giancana in the fall of 1961. 
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